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Books in Series 1985 Vols. for 1980- issued in three parts: Series, Authors,
and Titles.
The Life of August Wilhelm Schlegel, Cosmopolitan of Art and Poetry Roger
Paulin 2016-02-01 This is the first full-scale biography, in any language, of a
towering figure in German and European Romanticism: August Wilhelm Schlegel
whose life, 1767 to 1845, coincided with its inexorable rise. As poet,
translator, critic and oriental scholar, Schlegel's extraordinarily diverse
interests and writings left a vast intellectual legacy, making him a
foundational figure in several branches of knowledge. He was one of the last
thinkers in Europe able to practise as well as to theorise, and to attempt to
comprehend the nature of culture without being forced to be a narrow
specialist. With his brother Friedrich, for example, Schlegel edited the avantgarde Romantic periodical Athenaeum; and he produced with his wife Caroline a
translation of Shakespeare, the first metrical version into any foreign
language. Schlegel's Lectures on Dramatic Art and Literature were a defining
force for Coleridge and for the French Romantics. But his interests extended to
French, Italian, Spanish and Portuguese literature, as well to the Greek and
Latin classics, and to Sanskrit. August Wilhelm Schlegel is the first attempt
to engage with this totality, to combine an account of Schlegel’s life and
times with a critical evaluation of his work and its influence. Through the
study of one man's rich life, incorporating the most recent scholarship,
theoretical approaches, and archival resources, while remaining easily
accessible to all readers, Paulin has recovered the intellectual climate of
Romanticism in Germany and traced its development into a still-potent
international movement. The extraordinarily wide scope and variety of
Schlegel's activities have hitherto acted as a barrier to literary scholars,
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even in Germany. In Roger Paulin, whose career has given him the knowledge and
the experience to grapple with such an ambitious project, Schlegel has at last
found a worthy exponent.
Clara Schumann Nancy Reich 2013-07-15 This absorbing and award-winning
biography tells the story of the tragedies and triumphs of Clara Wieck Schumann
(1819–1896), a musician of remarkable achievements. At once artist, composer,
editor, teacher, wife, and mother of eight children, she was an important force
in the musical world of her time. To show how Schumann surmounted the obstacles
facing female artists in the nineteenth century, Nancy B. Reich has drawn on
previously unexplored primary sources: unpublished diaries, letters, and family
papers, as well as concert programs. Going beyond the familiar legends of the
Schumann literature, she applies the tools of musicological scholarship and the
insights of psychology to provide a new, full-scale portrait. The book is
divided into two parts. In Part One, Reich follows Clara Schumann's life from
her early years as a child prodigy through her marriage to Robert Schumann and
into the forty years after his death, when she established and maintained an
extraordinary European career while supporting and supervising a household and
seven children. Part Two covers four major themes in Schumann's life: her
relationship with Johannes Brahms and other friends and contemporaries; her
creative work; her life on the concert stage; and her success as a teacher.
Throughout, excerpts from diaries and letters in Reich's own translations clear
up misconceptions about her life and achievements and her partnership with
Robert Schumann. Highlighting aspects of Clara Schumann's personality and
character that have been neglected by earlier biographers, this candid and
eminently readable account adds appreciably to our understanding of a
fascinating artist and woman. For this revised edition, Reich has added several
photographs and updated the text to include recent discoveries. She has also
prepared a Catalogue of Works that includes all of Clara Schumann's known
published and unpublished compositions and works she edited, as well as
descriptions of the autographs, the first editions, the modern editions, and
recent literature on each piece. The Catalogue also notes Schumann's
performances of her own music and provides pertinent quotations from letters,
diaries, and contemporary reviews.
Kid Size Alexander von Vegesack 1997 This book accompanies exhibitions at the
Kunsthal Rotterdam, 28 June 1997 - 28 September 1997 and at the Vitra Design
Museum, Weil am Rhein in Spring/Summer 1998.
Berg Companion Douglas Jarman 1990-02-26 By bringing together the most recent
scholarship, this book sheds new light on Berg's life and music. The three main
sections are each devoted to a particular genre. The first essay in each
section surveys Berg's development within the genre concerned, whilst the
subsequent chapters discuss particular works in more detail. An introductory
section to the book sets Berg's music in the context of other artistic and
musical developments of the period from 1890 to the 1930s.
The Revolution in German Theatre 1900-1933 (Routledge Revivals) Michael
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Patterson 2016-04-06 First published in 1981, this book represents the first
work in English to give a comprehensive account of the revolutionary
developments in German theatre from the decline of Naturalism through the
Expressionist upheaval to the political theatre of Piscator and Brecht. Early
productions of Kaiser’s From Morning till Midnight and Toller’s Transfiguration
are presented as examples of Expressionism. A thorough analysis of Piscator’s
Hoppla, Such is Life! And Brecht’s Man show the similarities and differences in
political theatre. In addition, elements of stage-craft are examined —
illustrated with tabulated information, an extensive chronology, and
photographs and designs of productions.
Creative Encounter Leland R. Phelps 2020-05 A collection of thirteen essays by
comparatists and Germanists published in celebration of the scholar and poet
Herman Salinger. The essays range from Greek antiquity to the twentieth
century--from the Sophoclean Electra to Rilke. Two poems by Rudolf Hagelstange
and Karl Krolow, Tabula Gratulatoria, and a bibliography of Herman Salinger's
publications are also included in the volume. The contributors include: John
Kunstmann, Helmut Rehder, Leland Phelps, Frank Borchardt, Eugene Falk. Haskell
Block, Beda Allemann, James O'Flaherty, Tilo Alt, William Rey, George
Schoolfield, and Hermann Weigand.
Books in Print Supplement 1994
The English Catalogue of Books 1976
The Age of Revolution Eric J. Hobsbawm 1977-01
The Invention of Beethoven and Rossini Nicholas Mathew 2013-11-07 Leading
scholars re-evaluate the opposition between Beethoven and Rossini, the great
symbolic duo of early nineteenth-century music.
History of Science, History of Text Karine Chemla 2006-04-07 two main
(interacting) ways. They constitute that with which exploration into problems
or questions is carried out. But they also constitute that which is exchanged
between scholars or, in other terms, that which is shaped by one (or by some)
for use by others. In these various dimensions, texts obviously depend on the
means and technologies available for producing, reproducing, using and
organizing writings. In this regard, the contribution of a history of text is
essential in helping us approach the various historical contexts from which our
sources originate. However, there is more to it. While shaping texts as texts,
the practitioners of the sciences may create new textual resources that
intimately relate to the research carried on. One may think, for instance, of
the process of introduction of formulas in mathematical texts. This aspect
opens up a
wholerangeofextremelyinterestingquestionstowhichwewillreturnatalaterpoint.But
practitioners of the sciences also rely on texts produced by themselves or
others, which they bring into play in various ways. More generally, they make
use of textual resources of every kind that is available to them, reshaping
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them, restricting, or enlarging them. Among these, one can think of ways of
naming, syntax of statements or grammatical analysis, literary techniques,
modes of shaping texts or parts of text, genres of text and so
on.Inthissense,thepractitionersdependon,anddrawon,the“textualcultures”available
to the social and professional groups to which they belong.
Black Spider Jeremias Gotthelf 2018-01-01 After one of their own people
repeatedly fails to live up to a pact with the Devil, a petty and morally
bankrupt village community is plagued by a swarm of deadly black spiders. Using
a complex narrative structure, Gotthelf 's cautionary novella shrewdly dissects
the iniquitous social dynamics of rural life.
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative, 1950-1977: Non-Dewey decimal
classified titles R.R. Bowker Company. Department of Bibliography 1978
New International Yearbook 1909
Beethoven: Impressions by His Contemporaries Oscar Sonneck 2021-11-06T00:00:00Z
Beethoven's eating habits, his growing deafness and ill-health, his tendency to
be suspicious of friends, his daily schedule of work, his famous contempt for
etiquette, his daily walks in all weathers, his brilliant abilities as composer
and conductor - all these traits and characteristics are described in this book
by contemporary friends and acquaintances of the great master. This compilation
contains the most interesting, evocative, and amusing sections of letters,
diaries, memoirs, etc. describing Beethoven. There are notes on the young
Beethoven by his father's landlord, by young Beethoven's piano teacher, by
admiring friends, by such musical giants as Rossini, Weber, and Liszt, by the
poet Goethe, and by many others. The book is illustrated with sixteen portraits
of Beethoven. Arranged chronologically, this engrossing collection presents a
remarkably full and convincing picture of Beethoven and his time.
The Life of Beethoven Anton Schindler 1841
Poetics and Politics Toni Bernhart 2018-08-21 Far from teleological
historiography, the pan-European perspective on Early Modern drama offered in
this volume provides answers to why, how, where and when the given phenomena of
theatre appear in history. Using theories of circulation and other concepts of
exchange, transfer and movement, the authors analyze the development and
differentiation of European secular and religious drama, within the
disciplinary framework of comparative literature and the history of literature
and concepts. Within this frame, aspects of major interest are the relationship
between tradition and innovation, the status of genre, the proportion of
autonomous and heteronomous creational dispositions within the artefacts or
genres they belong to, as well as strategies of functionalization in the
context of a given part of the cultural net. Contributions cover a broad range
of topics, including poetics of Early Modern Drama; political, institutional
and social practices; history of themes and motifs (Stoffgeschichte); history
of genres/cross-fertilization between genres; textual traditions and
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distribution of texts; questions of originality and authorship; theories of
circulation and net structures in Drama Studies.
The United States Catalog Marion E. Potter 1912
The History of the Decline and Fall of the Roman Empire, Volume 8 Edward Gibbon
2015-08-31 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it.
This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world), and other notations in the work. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work.As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain
missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
Political Censorship of the Arts and the Press in Nineteenth-Century Robert
Justin Goldstein 1989-08-14 Political Censorship of the Arts and the Press in
Nineteenth-Century Europe presents a comprehensive account of the attempts by
authorities throughout Europe to stifle the growth of political opposition
during the nineteenth-century by censoring newspapers, books, caricatures,
plays, operas and film. Appeals for democracy and social reform were especially
suspect to the authorities, so in Russia cookbooks which refered to 'free air'
in ovens were censored as subversive, while in England in 1829 the censor
struck from a play the remark that 'honest men at court don't take up much
room'. While nineteenth-century European political censorship blocked the open
circulation of much opposition writing and art, it never succeeded entirely in
its aim since writers, artists and 'consumers' often evaded the censors by
clandestine circulation of forbidden material and by the widely practised skill
of 'reading between the lines'.
Modern Language Notes 1967
Rousseau and Romanticism Irving Babbitt 2020-09-28 The words classic and
romantic, we are often told, cannot be defined at all, and even if they could
be defined, some would add, we should not be much profited. But this inability
or unwillingness to define may itself turn out to be only one aspect of a
movement that from Rousseau to Bergson has sought to discredit the analytical
intellect—what Wordsworth calls “the false secondary power by which we multiply
distinctions.” However, those who are with Socrates rather than with Rousseau
or Wordsworth in this matter, will insist on the importance of definition,
especially in a chaotic era like the present; for nothing is more
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characteristic of such an era than its irresponsible use of general terms. Now
to measure up to the Socratic standard, a definition must not be abstract and
metaphysical, but experimental; it must not, that is, reflect our opinion of
what a word should mean, but what it actually has meant. Mathematicians may be
free at times to frame their own definitions, but in the case of words like
classic and romantic, that have been used innumerable times, and used not in
one but in many countries, such a method is inadmissible. One must keep one’s
eye on actual usage. One should indeed allow for a certain amount of
freakishness in this usage. Beaumarchais, for example, makes classic synonymous
with barbaric. One may disregard an occasional aberration of this kind, but if
one can find only confusion and inconsistency in all the main uses of words
like classic and romantic, the only procedure for those who speak or write in
order to be understood is to banish the words from their vocabulary. Now to
define in a Socratic way two things are necessary: one must learn to see a
common element in things that are apparently different and also to discriminate
between things that are apparently similar. A Newton, to take the familiar
instance of the former process, saw a common element in the fall of an apple
and the motion of a planet; and one may perhaps without being a literary Newton
discover a common element in all the main uses of the word romantic as well as
in all the main uses of the word classic; though some of the things to which
the word romantic in particular has been applied seem, it must be admitted, at
least as far apart as the fall of an apple and the motion of a planet. The
first step is to perceive the something that connects two or more of these
things apparently so diverse, and then it may be found necessary to refer this
unifying trait itself back to something still more general, and so on until we
arrive, not indeed at anything absolute—the absolute will always elude us—but
at what Goethe calls the original or underlying phenomenon (Urphänomen). A
fruitful source of false definition is to take as primary in a more or less
closely allied group of facts what is actually secondary—for example, to fix
upon the return to the Middle Ages as the central fact in romanticism, whereas
this return is only symptomatic; it is very far from being the original
phenomenon. Confused and incomplete definitions of romanticism have indeed just
that origin—they seek to put at the centre something that though romantic is
not central but peripheral, and so the whole subject is thrown out of
perspective.
The New International Year Book 1909
The Standard Edition of the Complete Psychological Works of Sigmund Freud
Sigmund Freud 1975
Esperanto and Its Rivals Roberto Garvia 2015-04-22 The problems of
international communication and linguistic rights are recurring debates in the
present-day age of globalization. But the debate truly began over a hundred
years ago, when the increasingly interconnected world of the nineteenth century
fostered a desire for the development of a global lingua franca. Many
individuals and social movements competed to create an artificial language
unencumbered by the political rivalries that accompanied English, German, and
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French. Organizations including the American Philosophical Society, the
International Association of Academies, the International Peace Bureau, the
Comintern, and the League of Nations intervened in the debate about the
possibility of an artificial language, but of the numerous tongues created
before World War II, only Esperanto survives today. Esperanto and Its Rivals
sheds light on the factors that led almost all artificial languages to fail and
helped English to prevail as the global tongue of the twenty-first century.
Exploring the social and political contexts of the three most prominent
artificial languages—Volapük, Esperanto, and Ido—Roberto Garvía examines the
roles played by social movement leaders and inventors, the strategies different
organizations used to lobby for each language, and other early decisions that
shaped how those languages spread and evolved. Through the rise and fall of
these artificial languages, Esperanto and Its Rivals reveals the intellectual
dilemmas and political anxieties that troubled the globalizing world at the
turn of the twentieth century.
The Life of Ludwig van Beethoven (Vol. 1-3) Alexander Wheelock Thayer
2020-04-22 The Life of Ludwig van Beethoven is the first scholarly biography of
Ludwig van Beethoven, covering Beethoven's life to 1816. Thayer became aware of
many discrepancies in the already existing biographies of Beethoven, so in 1849
he sailed for Europe to undertake his own researches, learning German and
collecting information. Still after many updates Thayer's biography of
Beethoven is regarded as a standard work of reference on the composer.
Books in Print 1991
The Playwright as Thinker Eric Bentley 1967
Eros and Inwardness in Vienna David S. Luft 2011-04-15 Although we usually
think of the intellectual legacy of twentieth-century Vienna as synonymous with
Sigmund Freud and his psychoanalytic theories, other prominent writers from
Vienna were also radically reconceiving sexuality and gender. In this probing
new study, David Luft recovers the work of three such writers: Otto Weininger,
Robert Musil, and Heimito von Doderer. His account emphasizes the distinctive
intellectual world of liberal Vienna, especially the impact of Schopenhauer and
Nietzsche in this highly scientific intellectual world. According to Luft, Otto
Weininger viewed human beings as bisexual and applied this theme to issues of
creativity and morality. Robert Musil developed a creative ethics that was
closely related to his open, flexible view of sexuality and gender. And Heimito
von Doderer portrayed his own sexual obsessions as a way of understanding the
power of total ideologies, including his own attraction to National Socialism.
For Luft, the significance of these three writers lies in their understandings
of eros and inwardness and in the roles that both play in ethical experience
and the formation of meaningful relations to the world-a process that continues
to engage artists, writers, and thinkers today. Eros and Inwardness in Vienna
will profoundly reshape our understanding of Vienna's intellectual history. It
will be important for anyone interested in Austrian or German history,
literature, or philosophy.
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Stages of Evil Robert Lima 2005-01-01 “The evil that men do” has been
chronicled for thousands of years on the European stage, and perhaps nowhere
else is human fear of our own evil more detailed than in its personifications
in theater. In Stages of Evil, Robert Lima explores the sociohistorical
implications of Christian and pagan representations of evil and the theatrical
creativity that occultism has engendered. By examining examples of alchemy,
astronomy, demonology, exorcism, fairies, vampires, witchcraft, hauntings, and
voodoo in prominent plays, Stages of Evil explores American and European
perceptions of occultism from medieval times to the modern age.
Building a National Literature Peter Uwe Hohendahl 1989 Building a National
Literature boldly takes issue with traditional literary criticism for its
failure to explain how literature as a body is created and shaped by
institutional forces. Peter Uwe Hohendahl approaches literary history by
focusing on the material and ideological structures that determine the
canonical status of writers and works. He examines important elements in the
making of a national literature, including the political and literary public
sphere, the theory and practice of literary criticism, and the emergence of
academic criticism as literary history. Hohendahl considers such key aspects of
the process in Germany as the rise of liberalism and nationalism, the
delineation of the borders of German literature, the idea of its history, the
understanding of its cultural function, and the notion of a canon of major and
minor authors.
Guide to Reprints 2009
American Book Publishing Record 1973
Literary Skinheads? Jay Rosellini 2000 These two phenomena can be seen as
manifestations of a general malaise, a disorientation that may last for quite
some time, and Jay Rosellini approaches his subject with the belief that it
would be irresponsible to ignore these disquieting trends." "This account is
recommended for the general reader interested in international issues as well
as for students and scholars of German, intellectual history, political
science, and comparative sociology."--BOOK JACKET.
Human Action, The Scholar's Edition
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative 1950-1977 R.R. Bowker Company 1978
The Encyclopædia Britannica 1892
From Empire to Republic Collectif 2016-09-29 After the dissolution of the
Austro-Hungarian Monarchy, Austria transformed itself from an empire to a small
Central European country. Formerly an important player in international
affairs, the new republic was quickly sidelined by the European concert of
powers. The enormous losses of territory and population in Austria's postHabsburg state of existence, however, did not result in a political, economic,
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cultural, and intellectual black hole. The essays in the twentieth anniversary
volume of Contemporary Austrian Studies argue that the small Austrian nation
found its place in the global arena of the twentieth century and made a mark
both on Europe and the world. Be it Freudian psychoanalysis, the “fin-desiècle” Vienna culture of modernism, Austro-Marxist thought, or the Austrian
School of Economics, Austrian hinkers and ideas were still wielding a notable
impact on the world. Alongside these cultural and intellectual dimensions,
Vienna remained the Austrian capital and reasserted its strong position in
Central European and international business and finance. Innovative Austrian
companies are operating all over the globe. This volume also examines how the
globalizing world of the twentieth century has impacted Austrian demography,
society, and political life. Austria's place in the contemporary world is
increasingly determined by the forces of the European integration process.
European Union membership brings about convergence and a regional orientation
with ramifications for Austria's global role. Austria emerges in the essays of
this volume as a highly globalized country with an economy, society, and
political culture deeply grounded in Europe. The globalization of Austria, it
appears, turns out to be in many instances an “Europeanization”.
新收洋書総合目錄 1971
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